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Dear year 2, year 3, year 4 and year 5 children, 
 
Its Mrs Badger here again, checking in on you all – just to see if you are all 
well and doing okay during these strange and unusual times. 
 
I wanted to write to you as a group of children as I know how hard it must be 
for you all at the moment.  As you will know some of the children have 
returned back to school whilst you have to remain at home for a little while 
longer. 
 
I am really hopeful that we will be back together in September in your 
classes with your friends and your teachers.  Mrs Badger is now working on 
plans to get us all back together safely in the autumn term, it will be fantastic 

to have us all back under the same roof. 
 
School will be very different for a little while when you return, but I don’t want any of you to worry about 
what it will be like.  Mrs Badger will write to you and let you know about some of the changes we have 
made – the children in school are telling me they like the changes – which is good news! 
 
Please don’t think though that Mrs Badger thinks about you any less than the children who are in school.  In 
fact, I think about you more as I am not able to see your smiling faces or hear your laughter in our corridors 
at present.  I know that you have been out of school for a while now and it might be getting a little bit harder. 
I need you to stay strong and positive a little while longer, listening to your grown -ups and keeping that 
Love for Learning alive.  
 
We are doing our best to keep in touch with you all in all the different ways we can and we are planning 2 
more zoom calls before the end of term – just to see what you are up to. It would be really lovely to see 
some of your work on Padlet especially if you haven’t posted yet. The teachers and I look at it all the time 
and enjoy seeing the hard work that you are still putting in.  Each week the teachers help me to choose 
children to send my special head teachers home learning award to and it would be fantastic to have sent an 
award to each of you before the end of lockdown. 
 
You are all very special to Mrs Badger and you must never forget that. 
 
Keep smiling Bunbury – hope, positivity and your incredible smiles will get us through this. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
 
Mrs Badger x 
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